
Qwest 
421 SW Oak Street 
Room 810 
Portland, OR  97204 
Telephone:    503-242-5623 
Facsimile:      503-242-8589 
Alex.Duarte@qwest.com  
 
Alex M. Duarte 
Corporate Counsel- Oregon and Utah  
 

March 2, 2009 
 
Ms. Julie Orchard 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 

Re: Docket 08-049-50- Qwest filing of revised PAP per PSC’s February 4, 2009 order  
 
Dear Ms. Orchard:  
 

Pursuant to the Commission’s February 4, 2009 Order Approving PAP and PID Changes 
to All Interconnection Agreements with PAPs, Qwest Corporation (“Qwest”) hereby files its 
revised PAP and PIDs reflecting the changes discussed in the Commission’s Order.  This filing 
consists of “clean” and “redlined” versions of the revised Exhibit B and revised Exhibit K of the 
Qwest PAP for the State of Utah.  

 
If the Commission has any questions about this letter, or the subject of this letter, please 

feel free to contact me. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
Alex M. Duarte 
Qwest, Corporate Counsel- Utah  
Attorney for Qwest Corporation   
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